Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, November 6th!

Students, a reminder that cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school hours. Phones
and earbuds should be turned off and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found
to be using your phone or earbuds during school hours, they will be confiscated.

Today is Recycling. Teachers, please make sure your recycling is out and ready for pick up.

Today’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Panther Pride. Student leadership will be around to advisory
classes this morning with slips for you to fill out if you are participating. Put the slip in the Wacky
Wednesday bucket outside of the student leadership room for a chance to win a prize!

Last night in Panther Sports, the boys basketball teams kicked off their season. After tough battles
on the court, they could not stop the Rockets. Way to fight boys.

World Kindness Day is an international holiday celebrated on November 13th that encourages
people to be kind to others, themselves and the world. To celebrate: Lets help our Mill Creek Tree
(located by the School Street exit doors) grow by writing a kind word, saying or thought on hearts
that will be available during your lunch period. A table will be set up with hearts & colorful
markers to fill out your heart. Also, if you get caught being kind or doing something nice and
receive a "Be Kind Coin," you can redeem it in Mrs. Hill's room for a prize!

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



